Notice for publication in The Hour (Norwalk, CT)

Office of Tree Warden, Town of Weston
Notice of Public Hearing, June 29, 2023 at 4:00pm via Zoom
Regarding the June 12, 2023 Posting of Tree Removal
For a three-stemmed red oak on the Town of Weston right of way
at Norfield Road and Norfield Farm Lane
Under the provisions of Connecticut General Statutes, Sec. 23-59. Powers and duties of tree wardens,
the tree warden is required to conduct a public hearing if the tree warden receives any objections in
writing within ten days of the posting. Such written objections were received between June 13 and June
22, 2023. Pursuant to Public Act 22-3, the tree warden will conduct a public hearing on June 29, 2023 at
4:00pm via Zoom.
This notice and relevant documents will be posted on the Town website:
https://www.westonct.gov/government/municipal-departments/tree-warden
and are available in the Land Use Department,
Town Hall Annex, 24 School Road, M-Th, 9:00 am — 4:30 pm.
Join via the Zoom Meeting via Internet:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84965661489?pwd=dnhQcUorbFJEaVBQb2JHUHpLVTczUT09
Join via Phone: +1 646 558 8656
Meeting ID: 849 6566 1489
Passcode: 742634
Dated at June 26, 2022 in Weston, CT by Dr. Tom Failla, Weston Tree Warden

To be published on the Town of Weston’s Website on Legal Notices, June 26, 2023 under Legal
Notices: https://www.westonct.gov/government/legal-notices

To be published on the Tree Warden’s webpage on Tree Warden page, June 26, 2023:
https://www.westonct.gov/government/municipal-departments/tree-warden

To be published in The Norwalk Hour on Monday, June 26, 2023
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